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 celia goreham COMMNT2017/0873/P 23/02/2017  11:45:42 Kentish Town and Bartholomew Estate CAAC support the making of housing which is in short supply 

in the area. But we do not support the addition of the mansard roof as this fundamentally changes the 

roof form of the old and to date original houses/shops in Kentish Town which add to and enhance the 

the character of the area which because of their originality . We feel it is important to preserve this.The 

addition of a mansard roof will fundamentally change the skyline and the surrounding  street scene 

which we feel will be detrimental to the area.
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